
Beginning  
Jan. 1, 2023,  

WIC Colorado  
will be available  

at the Adams  
County Health 

Department.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

ADAMS COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
adcogov.org/health

				  

Same benefits, same location, same staff – just a new health department name.

Tri-County Health Department will separate into three different health departments starting  
Jan. 1, 2023. Your WIC Office will now become part of the Adams County Health Department.  
Your WIC services will transfer to the new health department automatically and remain the same.  

Colorado WIC
coloradowic.gov
Email: askWIC@state.co.us

WIC Locations in Adams County
BENNETT

1100 E Colfax Ave. 
303.439.5990

BRIGHTON
30 S. 20th Ave.  

Suites F/G 
303.659.2335

COMMERCE CITY
7190 Colorado Blvd.  

Suite 200 
303.439.5990

NORTH BROADWAY
7000 N. Broadway, #400

303.426.5232

WESTMINSTER
1401 W. 122nd Ave., #200

303.255.6254


